
 

30-MAY, 2024 

The following is a notice to the consignors.  

Title: Notice of Increase in Terminal Handling Charge (THC) 

 

 

1. We are truly grateful to all the customers of HEUNG A LINE. 

 

2. We have tried to provide the best service, but we would ask for your kind understanding that 

there have been increases in Terminal Handling Charge (THC) due to the recent upsurge in 

logistics costs. 

 

3. Furthermore, we will continuously exert efforts to provide more enhanced service.  

 

 

< Below > 

 

 

(1) Date of application : June 15, 2024 (date of departure and arrival in KOREA)  

(2) Enforced provision : Terminal Handling Charge – THC 

(3) Applied tariff :  

 

※ Increase by ₩20,000/TEU, ₩30,000/FEU 

 

Thank you.  

HEUNG-A LINE 

DRY ₩150,000 ₩210,000

TANK ₩150,000 ₩210,000

OPEN TOP ₩180,000 ₩250,000

FLAT RACK ₩180,000 ₩250,000

REEFER ₩250,000 ₩375,000

CNTR TYPE 20' 40'/HC

http://www.heung-a.com/



